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Comments: If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move forward with the Stibnite Gold Project, they will reclaim an

area impacted by historical mining, create hundreds of well-paying jobs and provide a huge boost to our

economy in the process. It is a win-win for Valley County. We need to permit the project.

Midas Gold has worked hard to ensure the safety of the community during construction and operations of the

Stibnite Gold Project. To minimize travel near important waterways, Midas Gold has proposed using Burntlog

Road. This allows the company to take advantage of existing Forest Service roads and reduce travel on Johnson

Creek and South Fork Road - both of which are heavily used by recreationalists. This plan maximizes safety and

ensures all Idahoans have access to our public lands.

The comment period for the project was already extended once. The U.S. Forest Service has given the public

more than adequate time to comment, plus tools that make reviewing the document easy and a virtual meeting

room to make information more digestible. It is with this knowledge that I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to

continue to move the project forward and permit the site using alternative 2 as the guide.

By the way, we need to separate our country from communist countries like Russia and China to name a few in

this sector, this way our country can continue to be a global power without relying on the enemy to support our

critical needs such as gold including other critical resources not prevalent here.


